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July 22,2013 CITY CLERK

RE: NOTICE TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES
PUBLIC HEARING ON APPLICATION TO CLOSE A PUBLIC WAY

The City of Tulsa has received an application from David Bollinger to close a public way
located on 4427 S. Atlanta PL. City ordinances require that the City Council hold a public
hearing to determine whether the application to close this public way should be granted

or not.

By copy of this letter, all persons listed as “Interested Parties” are being notified of said
public hearing which has been set as follows:

City Council Regular Meeting
Thursday, August 8, 2013 at 6:00 PM
City Council Meeting Room
2™ Floor of City Hall, 175 E. 2™ Street

All persons who have an objection to the closing are requested to appear at that meeting
and voice such objection to the City Council. At the conclusion of the hearing, the City
Council will make a decision on the merits of the application.

Please be advised that the City Council Rules & Order of Business limit the time for
public comments for each person, and for groups of six or more advocating a similar

position.

If you have any questions regarding the application, please contact our office at 596-
1990.
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